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Haughton NewsMEETING INDIVIDUAL NEEDS 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
A very warm welcome back to school.  We hope you had 
an enjoyable Summer holiday.  
  
We have had a busy but enjoyable first week back and are 
delighted with how well the children have settled. 
 
We are looking forward to the year ahead and are confident 
that it is going to be another successful one.  We have lots 
of exciting activities and events planned for the children! 
 
We look forward to working closely with you in the coming 
months and welcome your support.   
 
Gill KnoxðHeadteacher 

Monday 11th September 
Famous People Party 
Classes 3, 4, 5, & 9 

 
Friday 22nd September 
Jeans for Genes Day 

Wednesday 27th September 
(10.00amð12.00pm) 

Coffee Morningðdrop in anytime 
 

Friday 20th October 
Break up for Half Term 

 
Monday 30th October  
Return to School 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Please send your child into school 
wearing jeans and join in the fun!   
 
Please bring in a donation for our   
collection box.  Thank you for your 
support! 
 
The money raised provides care and 
support for thousands of children    
living with genetic conditions. 

The children in Badgers have had a    
fantastic first week.  They have had 
lots of fun, exploring their classroom 
and outside play areas.  Children have 
also enjoyed multi sensory activities 
and a walk around the school grounds. 

 
Mrs Morris is really pleased at how well 
the children have settled in and have 
started to make new friends.  



       
 

 
 
 
 
 

                                                       

 
 

  
 
 
 

  
 

  
  

  
  

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Julia Rush 
Teaching AssistantðBadgers 

Lindsay Cronin 
Teaching AssistantðClass 2 

Emma Parkes  
Teaching AssistantðClass 7 
 

Claire Nutt 
Teaching AssistantðClass 6 
 

Sarah Clarke 
Teaching AssistantðThe Base 

 

Alisa Carrington 
Teaching AssistantðClass 9 
 

Sarah Reynolds 
TeacherðClass 9 

MEET OUR NEW MEMBERS OF STAFF      

Sian Holland 
Teaching AssistantðClass 9 

 

Paul Jones 
Teaching AssistantðClass 9 
 

Due to an increase in pupil   
numbers, we are delighted to 
welcome a number of new   
members of staff to our team  
this year. 
 
We are delighted to welcome 
such an enthusiastic group of  
new additions to further   
strengthen the fantastic team  
we have.  
 


